
Hope for Ukraine Concert
Grace & Holy Trinity Church (GHTC) of Richmond, Virginia, opens its 2023-24 Concert 
Series with a fundraising Music for a Cause concert presenting instrumentalists and singers 
of the Kyiv Symphony Orchestra & Chorus in a special benefit event at 3:00 p.m. on 
Saturday afternoon, September 23rd, 2023.

Here is an opportunity for everyone who cares about addressing the suffering, despair, and 
injustice in Ukraine to support this Music for a Cause event featuring musicians performing 
classical and sacred works, with an emphasis on Ukrainian composers and folk songs. This 
outstanding musical group, performing part of its program in costume, has presented concerts 
in many prestigious venues. GHTC is enthusiastic about bringing Ukrainians’ passion for 
music to Richmond and helping to alleviate deprivation and misery in Ukraine.  

ALL funds raised in conjunction with this concert go directly to Ukraine toward meeting 
needs of the homeless, widows, wounded civilians and soldiers, orphaned children, 

Internally Displaced Persons, and all who require hope and healing.  

No contributions whatsoever will go to GHTC.  
All contributions are tax deductible.

Join others throughout Richmond who want to take action to help the people of Ukraine by 
supporting musicians from the Kyiv Symphony Orchestra & Chorus appearing at GHTC 
across from Monroe Park at 3:00 p.m. on Saturday September 23, 2023.

Scan the QR code above or visit ghtc.org/ukraine for advanced purchase admissions along 
with information including parking. 

8 N. Laurel Street
Richmond, Virginia 23220

(804) 359-5628
ghtc.org/ukraine

Admission Information
*Admission is first come first serve.

Advance Purchase Admission (Will Call) | $25 per person

At-The-Door Admission | $30 per person

Admission for groups of 10+ | $15 per person


